[Candikuning, 21* June 2021].

Dear Dr. Miftahul Ilmi,

I am pleased to submit our manuscript entitled “Morphological and anatomical variations
among Alocasia alba Schott accessions in Bali Botanic Garden” by Ni Putu Sri Asih, Ema
Hendriyani and Eka Fatmawati Tihurua for consideration as a Journal of Tropical

Biodiversity and Biotechnology research article.

In this manuscript, we show that variations on morphological and anatomical

characteristic within species of 4. alba from different locations in Bali Botanic Garden.

We believe that our paper is appropriate for publication by Journal of Tropical Biodiversity
and Biotechnology because is [subjected descriptive and analytical studies of species].
Our manuscript creates a new information about Alocasia alba Schott diversity and

useful for its future research.

This manuscript has not been published before and is not being considered for publication
elsewhere. We have no conflicts of interest to disclose. If you feel that the manuscript is
appropriate for your journal, we suggest the following reviewers :
1. Prof. Purnomo

Ph : 087738340009

Emal : purnomods@ugm.ac.id

2. Dr. Ina Erlinawati, M.Si.
Ph : 081328003910

Email : inaerlinawati@gmail .com

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

- %,:

[Ema Hendriyani]
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[Indonesian Instutite of Sciences]
[emahendriyani@gmail.com]
[081915636445]




